

September 2025

# Town Newsletter

Stay Up-to-Date: NorthEastMD.org





# **Water Department**

Powdered Activated Carbon (PAC) is now active at both water treatment plants. PAC helps improve taste and odor, while also reducing organic compounds and other impurities that can affect water quality. This addition strengthens our ongoing commitment to providing safe, reliable drinking water.



# Police Department

Please remember to practice Halloween safety.

A few reminders to help keep everyone safe:

- Carry a flashlight, glow stick, or reflective tape to stay visible after dark.
- Always use crosswalks and look both ways before crossing the street.
- Motorists should drive slowly and watch carefully for children.



# Maintenance Department

- Fall banners are now displayed along South Main Street.
- Parking line repainting is underway in the Timberbrook community.
- Old Town Lock-Up (1850s) restoration continues at 102 West Cecil Avenue.
- The Town is participating in Cecil Cares Day on October 3rd, with volunteers helping to improve the community park.



# Finance Department

Your 3rd Quarter Water Bill is now available to pay on the Town of North East website. Pay Your 3rd Qtr Water Bill Here. To make a payment, simply enter your property account number, owner name, or property address to bring up search results and select the correct account.

Bills have been sent to both the mailing address and email address on file. The due date is Friday, October 31, 2025.



# Never Miss An Update

Scan this QR code with your Smartphone Camera for News & Public Notices.

NorthEastMD.org

TownNorthEastMD



# **Planning Department**

If you are planning a construction project — such as adding a deck, fence, or utility building — the Town requires a construction authorization before work begins. Applications and permits are available at <a href="https://www.northeastmd.org">www.northeastmd.org</a> under "I'm Looking For → Applications, Permits, Fees."





# North East History:

### October 4th, 1966:

The Town Meter Maid was given an increase in wage to \$5 a week.

### October 7th, 1985:

The Town President and Commissioners Declared October "Safe Halloween Month"